
Join Us for the Annual Fun Run for Child 

Health Services! 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to announce our upcoming Fun Run event designed to benefit child health 

services in our community. This year's event will take place on [Date] at [Location]. We 

encourage you and your family to join us for a day filled with fun, fitness, and philanthropy! 

Participants of all ages are welcome, and we have planned a variety of activities including a one-

mile run, a 5K challenge, and family-friendly games. Together, we can make a difference in the 

lives of children who need health support. 

All proceeds from the Fun Run will go directly to [Charity/Organization's Name], which 

provides essential health services to children in need. Your participation not only promotes 

wellness but also helps raise funds for critical resources that empower our youth. 

Please visit our website at [Website URL] to register and learn more about the event. Feel free to 

reach out to us at [Contact Information] if you have any questions or would like to volunteer. 

Thank you for your support in making a positive impact on child health in our community! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 
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